
From: Donna Dahl [mailto:matteliza@msn.com]  
Sent: Thursday, February 19, 2015 2:25 PM 
To: Planning and Sustainability Commission 
Subject: Testimony to the Portland Planning and Sustainability Commission 
  
Testimony to the Portland Planning and Sustainability Commission: 
  
  
We support Steve and Joyce Montgomery in their request to have the Pleasant Valley “V” 
Overlay and the “P” Overlay removed from their property at 5557 SE Jenne Ln Portland OR 
97236.  They do not even live in the city of Portland and should not be forced to deal with 
these  restrictive and punitive overlays which were added to the property they have owned for 30 
years plus, without notification of any kind. They are still finding new ways these overlays are 
interfering with their utilization and enjoyment of their own land.  This is wrong; it is UN-
AMERICAN AND UN-OREGONIAN.  In my opinion, this represents the worst example of 
government gone wrong!!!  Please review this case and make the right decision to allow Steve 
and Joyce to continue using their property as they have been doing for the past 30 years. 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
Donna M. Dahl 
24115 47th Ave NE 
Arlington WA 98223 


